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Dear

We have noticed that it has been over six months since you have come to visit us at Suzzy’s Shack. We have missed seeing you.

Is anything wrong? Please let us know if this is the case.

If you have a chance, why don't you stop in to see us. I think you will be pleasantly surprised by some of the new merchandise we now have available. As one of our preferred customers, you will, of course, be entitled to use your ten (10%) percent, life-time discount privilege.

We stand at the ready to be of service. Looking forward to see you soon. 
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